
Greetings, 
 
I am writing as a local constituent to thank you for your support of SB1008.  However, it is urgent that 
the state of Oregon do more. 
 

SB1008 is essential because:  

 Diesel pollution in Oregon is increasing risk of cancer; damaging the heart, 
lungs; brain function; causing premature death; costing billions in health care 
costs and lost productivity. 
  

 Diesel pollution is the sole source of one of Oregon's worst toxic air pollutants, 
and can contain cadmium, arsenic, benzene, formaldehyde and chromium 
compounds. 
  

 Cleaner diesel engines can run with 95% less pollution; deliver as much as $17 in 
health benefits for every clean-up dollar invested; and can deliver short-term 
benefits to our climate by reducing black carbon pollution. 

 
Thank you for your efforts on behalf of all Oregonians. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Laura Milne 
4666 NW Woodside Terrace 
Portland OR  97210 
 


